
 

 

 
12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Queen Elizabeth II 

 

Queen Elizabeth II’s funeral will take place on Monday 19th September. This date has been approved as a 

Bank Holiday by King Charles III. 

 

The DfE have confirmed that schools will be closed on this date, so that families and staff are able to pay 

their respects. 

 

Cambridgeshire County Council has set up an online book of condolence which can be reached here. This 

page also includes information about where physical books of condolence are, along with links to the Royal 

Family’s official book of condolence.  

  

Our thoughts remain with the Royal Family at this sad time.  

 

We will continue to support any children who may find this time difficult; please do not hesitate to approach 

us about this.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tracy Keefe 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/news/book-of-condolence-cambridgeshire-and-peterborough

